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Home discussion    

question                                         

Stan asked… 

If trees could talk, what 

do you think they would 

say? 
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     Pupils of the 
week 

As Mrs Channing is at a 
conference today and 

Year Six are not in 
school, our celebration 

assembly will take place 
on Monday when       

children will be awarded 
their certificates! 

Ruby Norman 

Laurel Shepherd 

Aria Nicholls 

Freya Christensen 

Nelly Minnitt 

Max Bennett 

Abigail Wright 

Alfie Bradshaw 

Izzy West 

Felix Lambert 

Children’s end of year reports will be in their individual files on Teams at the end of today! 

This week, our assemblies have been about transition and moving on. As we 
move through each stage of our lives, it’s important that we reflect upon who 
we are and what we have learned, as well as thinking about our hopes and 
dreams for the future. It’s also important that we see change as exciting, even 
though we know that it may feel rather daunting.                                                                
I hope that everyone has enjoyed their experiences in their new classes this 
week and that they have made new friendships. I also hope that, even though 
we still have a while to go until we break up, everyone is looking forward 
to September - I know I am!                                                  Mrs Channing  

Act of Kindness 
This week’s award goes to Mrs Hagan 

for saving a poorly bee that needed sugar water to 
survive! It also goes to Sophia Easton for being 

kind and caring towards younger children. 

        Why is Toby feeling proud?  
Toby heard that his very own song had been     
performed by our super choir on Monday (you 

may find the words to this on our website).                      
The choir joined 190 children from the Enquire 

Learning Trust in a singing event 
at the Princess Alexandra          

Auditorium in Yarm. As well as 
singing joint songs with children 

from ten other schools, they sang 
‘Plastic Soup’, a song all about 

plastic in our oceans. I can’t wait 
for our choir to take part in next 

year’s singing event! 

Live information session for parents 
On 19th July from 4pm - 5pm, our fabulous        

Educational Psychologist will be delivering a live 
information session for parents on how to manage 

children’s challenging behaviour.                     
This will be delivered via our Home and School 
Learning Partners Teams channel. Just log into 

Teams, select the channel and join the 
meeting! 

Holiday fun!                         
There is information 
on Teams regarding       
Yorkshire Arboretum 

summer events.              
Libraries across North 
Yorkshire will also be 
running the Summer 

Reading Challenge for 
children aged four to 

eleven years. 
Mark Shimwell will be 
running holiday camps 

in Stokesley and at 
Roseberry throughout 
the summer holiday, 
too. Please see the 
letter that was sent 
home this week for 

details! 

Clearing out to help out!                                       
Thank you to everyone who donated unwanted 
items to our Bags2school collection, which will 

raise much needed funds for our school! 

We love to celebrate 
children’s                  

achievements! 
We love to hear about 

children’s achievements 
outside of school.                        

If your child has gained a      
medal, certificate, rosette 
or special recognition for 

something they have 
done, they are welcome 

to tell us all about it      
during our Friday         

celebration assembly.               
If they are unable to tell 
us themselves, or feel 
too shy to stand up in 

assembly, please let their 
class teacher know via 
email and we’ll share 

their news on their      
behalf! 



 

 Extra Curricular Clubs                                                               

Choir 
(free) 

Y1-6 (please note that Y1 are 

able to join choir) 

Monday 
Lunch time 

(12.15-12.45 lower hall) 
Mrs Channing 

Learn to play the ocarina 
(free) 
Y5/6 

Tuesday 
Lunch time 

(12.00 – 12.30) 
Mrs Weyell 

Mindfulness 
(free) 

EYFS-Y6 

Tuesday 
12.00 – 12.30 

Mrs Sellers 

Athletics 
(free) 
Y3-6 

Wednesday                                        

Lunch time 
Mrs Davis 

Football team 
(free) 
Y5/6 

Wednesday                                    

3.20pm - 4.20pm                               

Mark Shimwell 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable on 

MCAS) 
Y3-6 

Thursday                                       

3.10pm - 4.30pm                               

Miss Tucker 

No more Multi sports until                   

September  
Friday                            

 

No more Karate until                             

15th September 

 

Friday  

An important milestone in our Year Six       
children’s school life 

This week, the majority of our Y6 children spent 
three days at Stokesley School as part of their 
transition programme. Well done to all of them 

for being brave in taking the next important step 
on their learning journey. 

Important Dates 
18th July Y6 to go to Stokesley School to see their 
performance of ‘School of Rock’ 
24th July 6pm - 8pm Y6 Leavers’ disco & BBQ 
25th July 9.15am Y6 Leavers’ assembly - all       
welcome! 
25th July Break up for the summer holiday! 

Our 2023-24 term dates may be found on our      
website. Please note that holidays taken during term 

time are not permitted and cannot be authorised   
unless there are exceptional circumstances. 

 
5th September Children return to school 

Swimming success 
Last Friday, Joe Dumphy-Brook brought his 
swimming medals into assembly for us all to 

see. He had ten in total!  Well done, Joe! 

Lost Property 
Please encourage your child to look in the lost property baskets to find any items that may belong to them. 

Any clothing that’s not labelled with children’s names and not claimed at the end of term will be washed 
for resale or donated to charity. Thank you! 

Lunchtime Award 
This week’s award goes to  

 Alex Healy Dufosse-Belton and  
  Elsie-Jo Lindo for their lovely manners!                         

HUGE thanks to Ross Grimbley for helping our office staff with lots of jobs this week! 

Payment request!        
Please ensure that all debts on My Child At School 

are settled before the holiday. Thank you! 
                   

SATs results 
On Tuesday morning, we received our Y6 SATs 

results which were, sadly, lower than we had 
predicted. We must remember that SATs are a 

snapshot of children’s learning. They do not 
measure the fabulous work children produce day 

in, day out, or what beautiful people they have 
grown to be. Success is so much more than    

figures and I am proud of every member of our 
school family and all that they have achieved. 

Preparing for September 
Yesterday and today, we welcomed new        

children into our Roseberry family as children 
moved into their new classes to see what life will 

be like in September.  
Their teachers were very impressed by                    

everyone’s behaviour, manners and attitude to 
learning. The children have already produced 

some super work which will be displayed in their 
classrooms for when they return in September. 
We understand that moving to a new class may 
be daunting for children. If, following transition 

visits to classes, you feel your child needs        
additional reassurance for what September will 

bring, please let us know. 

No phones policy 
Please remember that children are not allowed 
to bring their mobile phones into school. If they 

are found to have a phone with them, the phone 
will be kept in Mrs Channing’s office until      

hometime. Please note that we will not accept           
responsibility for any phones brought onto site.  


